
                      
 

 

NATIONAL NIGHT OUT  
Tuesday August 5th, 2014 

 

The City of Pacifica and the Pacifica Police Department invite you to join with us and to participate in 

NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 2014 on Tuesday, August 5th, 2013 from 06:30 to 09:00 PM.   

 

The City of Pacifica is supporting the original spirit of National Night Out by inviting residents and businesses 

to turn on their porch lights and get out to meet their neighbors in informal block gatherings and activities. 

When residents on a block know each other, the neighborhood and the community is safer and stronger.    

 

Many blocks, apartment complexes and businesses annually register to participate in the event. Some are having 

ice cream socials, some are having barbecues, and others are just having residents and owners turn on their 

porch light. 

 

“We are really excited to be bringing National Night Out to the block level. This is a great opportunity for 
neighbors and business communities to get to know each other and if they aren’t already part of 
Neighborhood Watch, this will be a perfect time to get it started!” -  Chief of Police Jim Tasa.    
.    

 

Please help us make your neighborhood and business safer and take a stand against crime. Please report all 

criminal behavior, join a neighborhood watch program, and help anyone that might fall victim to a crime. If a 

Neighborhood Watch doesn’t exist on your block, you can start one with help from the Pacifica Police 

Department. For additional information about the City of Pacifica Neighborhood Watch Program, call Pete 

Olinger at (650) 738-7324 or drop him a note at olingerp@pacificapolice.org.  
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